

#### THE COUNTRY PLAYERS

T.C.P. is a Non-Profit Community Theatre Organization

## **AUDITIONS & UPCOMING PRODUCTIONS**

### ONE FLEW OVER THE CUCKOO'S NEST

Come join the madness at the Shea Theater in Turners Falls as the Country Players present "One Flew Over the Cuckoo's Nest" on Friday and Saturday evenings, April 11, 12, 18, and 19<sup>th</sup> at 8:00PM. Directed by Richard J. Martin and written by Dale Wasserman, the dramatic adaptation of the Ken Kesey novel reveals a world turned upside down as the inmates take over the asylum and question the truths they have known, as they chose to move toward sanity, or not. Are they truly disturbed, catatonic, delusional, dangerous? Congratulations to Board members Beth Ferriera, Emily Eaton, Bob Delaney and Rick Mauran who take on acting roles in the show and Dick Martin for Directing!

24 March 2008



Oklahoma! Summer 2008

Newsletter Spotlight

### **Auditions for Oklahoma!**

The Country Players will hold open auditions for the Rodgers and Hammerstein classic musical OKLAHOMA! on Sunday April 13 and Monday April 14 at 7 p.m. at the Shea Theater, 71 Avenue A in Turners Falls, MA. Performances will be July 11-20, 2008. The cast requires 23 speaking parts, mostly young adults and teens. Oklahoma will be under the direction of Bob DuCharme, with music direction by Amy Crawford and choreography by Melanie Reneris. Please dress comfortably and be prepared to read from a script. Experience not necessary. Anyone who may be interested in working on various backstage crews such as set-painting, stage managing and publicity are encouraged to attend the auditions and sign up.

- ONE FLEW OVER
   THE CUCKOO'S NEST
   premiers April 11, 12,
   18, &19th
- Auditions for OKLAHOMA
- Keep in Touch!

# **Keep in Touch**



DRACULA!
Coming next Fall
to the
Shea Theater.

Please let T.C.P. know if you are involved in any theatrical performances. We take pride in the many talented people that have worked with us and we want to support you! We were happy to see pictures of Brian Campbell, Cory Flood, and Joe Bergeron in the Arts and Entertainment section of the Recorder for recent productions as well as Dave Grout in the Montague Reporter for giving acting lessons to Girls Scouts at the Shea Theatre. Also, keep in touch by going to our website at www.countryplayers.org. There you can view photos from the rehearsals of ONE FLEW OVER THE CUCKOO'S NEST as well as photos from over 25 years of productions. Pictures from THE WIZARD OF OZ: 2007 have just been posted! The website also contains information about our organization and our Board of Directors.

The Country Players is a non-profit community theater organization whose goal is to utilize and encourage community talent through its dedication to the educational and cultural development of individuals through exposure to the mediums of drama, music, and dance.

Questions or Comments? Email the Country Players at... thecountryplayers@yahoo.com, or go to our web-site at http://countryplayers.org/